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Our third annual Walk
With Your Doc took place
Saturday, May 9 and was
a great success! 43
participants and 5 dogs
walked around Boundary
Bay Regional Park in the
sunshine.

Thanks to Dr. Martin Ray,
Dr. Sandy Chuang and
Geri McGrath for
organizing the event.

A GP for Me Launch Event

Just a reminder that our
event is coming soon!

Wednesday, May 27th
6:00 pm to 9:00 pm
Town and Country Inn,
Delta

If you haven't already
done so, please respond
to delta@divisionsbc.ca

by May 20"

OUR MISSION

Ensure access to timely, comprehensive,
high quality, sustainable health care in
Delta through collaborative and collegial
relationships within a healthy, engaged
physician community.

OUR VISION

An actively engaged, healthy
community responsive to the needs
of patients, providers and the
public.

Congratulations to Dr.
Martin Ray! He has been invited
to attend the World Health
Conference in Ireland later this month
where he will have the opportunity to
network as one of a select group of
the most respected aesthetic
physicians in Canada.

Clinic Visits

Division Executive Director Geri McGrath visited Delta and Ladner clinics this week to
introduce herself to your MOAs and to drop off a reminder invitation for our A GP for Me
event on May 27th. Thank you for posting our Patients as Partners information. The
intent of this initiative is to ensure patient input as part of our process. Your assistance in
helping us move forward is greatly appreciated.

Division Office - New Team Members

We are pleased to welcome three new members to our team to help facilitate our A GP for
Me implementation. Diane Burton joins us as Project Manager, Debby McKenzie as
Recruitment and Retention Coordinator, and Jennifer Thiagarasan as Resource Navigator.
Please be sure to meet them at the May 27th event.




